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Meeting Schedules: 
Council Meetings | 1st & 3rd Mondays – 7PM 
Planning Commission Meeting | 4th Monday – 7PM 
Board of Zoning Appeals Meeting | 2nd Monday – 7PM 
 
Follow us for more information: 
www.villageofcovington.com 
www.Facebook.com/VillageofCovington  
 
 

 

Notes for the Month of May and Beyond: 
• Village Council meetings are on May 1st (7PM) and May 15th (7PM), please join us! 
• Mark your calendars – the Covington Community Garage Sale will occur May 31, June 1, 2, and 3.  The Village 

will provide free additional pick up of bagged trash at no additional charge during the week of June 5th. Free pick-
up does not include furniture, mattresses, appliances, or other large items, only additional bagged trash that may 
not fit within your standard trash toter. Large item pick up will still be charged per Ordinance 02-23. Please call the 
Village with any questions. 

  

Project Updates 
• Wastewater Treatment Plant Project – The project has started with the removal of trees along 

Covington-Gettysburg.  The majority of the project will begin later in May. 
• Schoolhouse Park – The Village continues to move forward with Schoolhouse Park with Phase 1 – Site 

Work starting in May.  This phase of the project includes the removal of Maple Street and Grant Street, 
the regrading of the property, and movement of utilities.  The Village will be going out for bid for the 
construction of the pavilion / bathroom and splashpad in May. 

• Roadway Pavement – The Village is contracting with Wagner Pavement to mill and fill SR41 and US36 
in areas that greatly need attention.  This short-term fix will hopefully make the situation better, but the 
long-term solution is to completely rebuild the roadway.  The Village has received funding through ODOT 
for US36 repairs in 2028.  No funding is currently available for full SR41 repairs. 

• Community Park – Opening day is happening!  The Park looks beautiful with newly painted bathrooms, 
new lighting, cleaned up playgrounds, new rock around the bleachers, and much more.  The Village 
continues to invest in our parks and public spaces! 

• All information about the project will be available on the Village website as the Village is made aware of 
it – www.villageofcovington.com/projects. 

Did you know? 
You can sign up for ACH to pay your Village utility bills and there is no additional fee for the payment.  You 
receive a monthly email before it is automatically deducted.  Easy to sign up and assures you don’t miss a 
payment or pay any extra fees!  Go to our website to learn more! 

http://www.villageofcovington.com/
http://www.facebook.com/VillageofCovington

